
                                                                                                                      
 
 

TO:  New Hampshire Medicaid Providers 

FROM: New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 

DATE: April 2, 2013 

SUBJECT: Change in field length for Third Party Liability Other Payer ID codes  

 
 
Due to the recent MMIS transition to Xerox, New Hampshire Medicaid is requiring that all 
Third Party Liability Other Payer ID codes (NCPDP Field # 340-7C) be submitted using 
10 bytes instead of 5 bytes.  A complete list of the new 10 byte codes can be found on the 
New Hampshire/Magellan Pharmacy Program website:  
 

https://newhampshire.magellanmedicaid.com 
 
Also the complete list of carrier codes and updates may be found on the New Hampshire 
MMIS Health Enterprise Portal under the Documentation tab. 
 

https://nhmmis.nh.gov 
 
 
If you require additional assistance you may contact the Technical Call Center at (866)-
664-4511.  Thank you. 
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